

Académie John Caboto Academy ES Supply List 2024-2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The following is a list of supplies that your child will need this September in **Early Stimulation**. We would appreciate it if all the **labelled** supplies would be brought in **on the day of your progressive entry appointment** (August 29th or August 30th, 2024) so that we can get to work without delay. The **first full day** of school for all Early Stimulation students is **September 3rd**, 2024.

Quantity	Supplies
1	large schoolbag (must hold agenda, lunch box, and water bottle) (school
	bags with wheels are not permitted for safety reasons)
1	lunch bag/box (plastic cutlery, if necessary)
1	reusable water bottle
1	child-sized towel or blanket (to use for rest time)
1	plastic pencil box
5	jumbo glue sticks
1	3-ring 1" binder (black)
1	pair of children's metal safety scissors (rounded tips)
1	painting smock with sleeves
1	pair of running shoes (to be worn inside & left at school in the winter, Velcro
	fasteners are recommended)
1	change of clothes to be placed in a bag labelled with your child's name (1
	short-sleeved top, 1 long-sleeved top, 2 pairs of pants, 2 pairs of socks, 2 pairs
	of underwear)
1	pack of diapers/training pants (ex. Pullups) ***if applicable
2	packs of flushable wipes *** if applicable
1	box of thick wax crayons
1	box of thick washable markers
2	white erasers
5	triangular HB #2 pencils
1	pencil sharpener
2	packs of dry erase markers (any colours, minimum 4 per pack) WITH eraser
	(attached or not)
2	large scrapbooks
2	duo-tangs with 3 fasteners (blue and red)

We suggest your child keep 2 boxes of tissues, 1 package of skin-safe wipes, and 1 box of large sealable freezer bags in his/her locker.

Please ensure that all packaging is removed and that all the items are **individually labelled** as well as all personal belongings (clothing, school bag, shoes, etc). Should your child lose, damage or run out of supplies throughout the year, you will be notified so that the missing items can be promptly replaced.

Rest assured that if you have any questions about the supply list, we can discuss it during your interview.

We are looking forward to working with you and your child this upcoming year.

Wishing you a great summer!

Sincerely, The ES Teachers